
WELCOME TO FOPHS
Who are we?
We are the Friends Of Putney High School, a charity run by parent volunteers.

To connect you socially with parents in your year group – your daughter shouldn’t be the only one making friends
during her time at Putney.

FOPHS fundraising

We need your permission before we can contact you

What are our aims?

Whether you are better at baking or eating cakes, volunteering at the event or supporting from
afar, being part of FOPHS will enrich your years at Putney High School.

PLEASE CLICK HERE TO GIVE YOUR CONSENT

As we are a charity, we ask for a one-off voluntary donation of £25 when your child joins Putney High School.
Details about how to donate are included in the consent form. We would be very grateful for your contribution
and promise to put it to good use.

Usually, much-loved and popular FOPHS events are held every term providing lots of fun for both those
organising and attending. This year has of course been different but we have still managed to hold a virtual
Christmas Fair, a hugely successful raffle, an all-school virtual Quiz night and many Zoom coffee mornings and
cocktail evenings. Whilst we are all missing seeing each other in 3D, FOPHS has helped to keep the school
community together in these unprecedented times. Our aims of Friendship, Fun and Fundraising have been
highly valued.

To keep you up to date – every year group has a FOPHS rep who provides unique support from a parental
perspective. They will communicate year group information when appropriate and remind you about relevant
events. 

If you have any questions about FOPHS, or would like a copy of the FOPHS Constitution, please do email us:
friendsofputneyhighschool@gmail.com

To raise money - for the exciting extras including workshops and equipment that enhance the education of all
Putney pupils.

It won't take more than a minute

https://forms.gle/8CbJEmSK32wkN9C57

